
     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration  

 
Subject: Relief from Responding to ODI’s 

Information Request 
 
From: Michael Lee, Safety Defects Engineer 
 Office of Defects Investigation  

 
Date:  September 19, 2013 

 
 
 

 
To: PE13-021 File 
 
 
By its letter dated September 5, 2013, Suzuki Motor of America is conducting a safety recall to 
address the issues raised in ODI’s investigation, PE13-021.  By its letters dated August 20 and 27, 
2013, Suzuki provided partial responses to ODI’s information request dated June 27, 2013.  This 
memo notes that ODI has relieved Suzuki from responding to all remaining questions in the ODI 
information request. 
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